
Bratcher, Mike, EMNRD

From: Bratcher, Mike, EMNRD
Sent: Friday, August 10, 2012 10:52 AM
To: ’Susana Rodriguez’
Cc: ’lori.coupland@hollyenergy.com’
Subject: RE: HEP Navajo DAD Line Revised workplan

Reference: Holly Energy Partners * Navaho Federal / Apache DAD Lateral Gathering Line (fluid release) * 30-17s-29e * 
Eddy County, New Mexico
NMOCD Tracking Number: 2RP-942 * Date of release: 10/22/2011 

Greetings,

The "Delineation Report/Workplan", dated June 7, 2012, and submitted to OCD District 2 by Safety & Environmental 
Solutions, Inc. for the above referenced produced fluid release, is approved with the following conditions and/or 
stipulations:

• Notify the OCD District 2 office 48 hours prior to commencement of remedial operations.
• Notify the OCD District 2 office 48 hours prior to obtaining samples where the analyses are to be presented to 

the OCD.
• OCD approval will be required prior to backfilling any excavations.
• It is OCD's understanding that this proposal only addresses the area identified on the site map as "TT-4", back to 

the service road. The remaining impacted areas overlay COG flow lines and/or ROWs. A proposal for 
remediation of those areas will be submitted to OCD for review, once coordinated with COG.

• Like approval by any other regulatory authority as may be applicable.

Be advised OCD approval does not relieve the operator of liability should their operations have failed to adequately 
investigate and remediate contamination that may pose a threat to ground water, surface water, human health or the 
environment. In addition, OCD approval does not relieve the operator of responsibility for compliance with any other 
federal, state, local laws and/or regulations.

Ms. Coupland, please forward this response in your organization as necessary.

If you have any questions or concerns, and for notification, please contact me.

Mike Bratcher 
NMOCD District 2 
8n S. First Street 
Artesia, NM 88210 
0: 575-748-1283 X108 
C: 575-626-0857
F: 575-748-9720

From: Susana Rodriguez rmailto:office2@sesi1nm.comi 
Sent: Friday, June 08, 2012 10:33 AM 
To: Bratcher, Mike, EMNRD
Subject: RE: HEP Navajo DAD Line Revised workplan
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